
Shutesbury Board of Health
January 17, 2024, 6:45 pm

Virtutal meeting

Present: Catherine Hilton, chair; Wm Levine, Norene Pease, Arleen Read, Garrett 
Simonsen, board members.

Minutes of December 6 meeting accepted.

441-43 Montague Road, D-90: DWCP repair, duplex.  Claudia recommends 
approval. Board agreed unanimously.

56 Wendell Road: discussion of the stalled demolition project and violation of the 
condemnation order.  Cat will try to organize an in-person meeting with more 
town entities and the owners.

WebEOC: Cat and Garrett will be the primary and secondary contacts on this 
website. The contact list will be updated to reflect this. Garrett will discuss with 
Gail Bienvenue our concerns about the absence of feedback after drills.

MAPHCO: a meeting of the full coalition will be held on February 5. There will be a 
presentation of proposed changes to the principles of operation, including a 
requirement for a town representative to attend at least three quarterly meetings 
a year in order to retain the right to vote on coalition business.

Adjourn 7:30


